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1. (○) Mr.

2. Matthew Van Damm

3. Seattle

4. (○) Parkwood

5. matt@terrenehomes.com

6. 05/23/2022

7. Planning Staff Hiring

8. Thank you for the opportunity to voice our support for the addition of new planning staff in the City
of Shoreline. We are currently developing 10 adjacent parcels within the city and have submitted a
full MB1L permit set to the city for review. We appreciate Shoreline's commitment to development
and their understanding for the need for new housing, particularly in the up-zoned neighborhoods
surrounding transit centers. Due to the complexity of the developments that the city will continue
to see as well as an increased permit volume, we support the hiring of additional staff to provide
the needs of both the City and the development community.

9. (○) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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